
P.G.D.A.V. COLLEGE (EVE.) 
(Nehru Nagar, New Delhi-110065) 

LIBRARY 

NOTICE 

Dated: 06-07-2023 

First year students are hereby informed that in view of their examinations, it has 

been decided that from 10-07-2023, college library will be opened in morning also 
from 09:30 A.M. onwards. This step initiative has been practiced for the last 6 

years to help students in their studies by allowing them to avail of library facility. 

Those who are interested are required to submit their names with the Librarian. 

Note: Mobile usage within the Library during this timing will be strictly prohibited. 

Prof. R.K. Gupta 
Principal 
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